

-5 NOV 2013

**Birmingham Central Foodbank** 

c/o Birmingham Christian Centre Parade Birmingham B1 3QQ

Tel: 0121 236 2997

Email:

info@birminghamcentral.foodbank.org.uk www.birminghamcentral.foodbank.org.uk

Date: 4<sup>th</sup> November 2013

Dear Arden School,

We have been so overwhelmed with the amount of support Birmingham Central Foodbank has received during this year's Harvest period and the generosity of your school does not go unnoticed.

Thank you so much for your INCREDIBLE collection of 3,000 food items made to Birmingham Central Foodbank. It was the largest single donation ever received by our foodbank in the two years since we have opened! We were truly blown away by the generosity of your pupils and your donation will provide literally hundreds of meals for families and individuals living in Birmingham who are in need.

Your kind support is really valuable to us, without it our work would not be possible.

We hope you will consider supporting Birmingham Central Foodbank again in the future. Please visit our website for more news and information about our work <a href="https://www.birminghamcentral.foodbank.org.uk">www.birminghamcentral.foodbank.org.uk</a>

Thank you again,

Kindest Regards

**Patricia Hoskins** 

Birmingham Central Foodbank, Manager

